
Product Safety Recall

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian Product Recall Information

Chubb Fire & Security Pty Ltd has announced a voluntary recall of certain:

Chubb and Flameguard 1.5kg, 2.3kg, 2.5kg and 4.5kg dry powder  
fire extinguishers.

The recall affects fire extinguishers purchased between 16 February and  
8 July 2010 with the following serial numbers:

Chubb believes through in-house testing that a proportion of these  
fire extinguishers may not meet Australian Standards in relation to  
filling capacity requirements.

As a result, the affected fire extinguishers may not release a sufficient 
steady stream of powder.

Chubb advises customers to return the product to the company  
of purchase for a new replacement or speak to your local  
Chubb representative.  

For more information visit www.chubb.com.au or call 1300 369 636 
Monday to Friday between 8am and 5pm.

Fire Extinguisher Size (kg) From Serial No. To Serial No.

Chubb, Flameguard 1.5
SA358508 
SA617007

SA358699
SA640579

Chubb, Flameguard 2.3
SA335255
SA617193

SA357445
SA644756

Chubb, Flameguard 2.5
SA335051
SA620547

SA358273
SA640681

Chubb, Flameguard 4.5
SA336827
SA617637

SA357661
SA644909


